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I fully support HB3647, and I am grateful to Lesly Munoz and her staff for working 

hard to help impact this change. The fact is, residents of Woodburn and those 

travelling I-5, have been ripped off too many times to count by the business that 

doesn't post their prices, and this bill will protect people from this in the future. How 

horrible would it be to find yourself in a situation where you just spent money that was 

intended for the entire week, only to find that you didn't even get a full tank. That's 

what many people faced, and then they faced not having food, or the ability to go to 

work- because often, financial mistakes are a choice between one necessity or 

another. I support this effort to make businesses more transparent and do what we 

can to keep people from a very difficult situation, which could easily become an even 

more difficult situation, if they're without resources or support.  


